
From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk"s Office
To:
Subject: FW: a letter I sent to Deveonshire properties in regards to The Beach Towers
Date: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 10:44:37 PM
Attachments: new+letterhead.doc

Thank you for your comments.

All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more than 15 minutes after
the close of the speakers list for that public hearing will be distributed to members of Council for their
consideration. The public comments must include the name of the writer.

In addition, these public comments will also be posted on the City's website
(http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting_schedule.cfm). Please note that your contact
information will be removed from the comments, with the exception of the writer's name. Comments
received after the start of the public hearing should not exceed 1500 words.

Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15 minutes after the
close of the speakers list, will not be distributed until after Council has made a decision regarding the
public hearing application and the related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.

For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit vancouver.ca/publichearings.
Thank you.

____________________
City Clerk's Office
City of Vancouver
Phone: 604-829-4238
Email: publichearing@vancouver.ca
Website: vancouver.ca/publichearings

-----Original Message-----
From: Grant Sanderson
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 8:02 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Cc: karen.loese@vancouver.ca
Subject: a letter I sent to Deveonshire properties in regards to The Beach Towers

Hi there,

Thought i should forward this on to you.  A letter i wrote to devonshire property managers that they
figured should be sent on to you. 

Grant Sanderson

s. 22(1) Personal and 
Confidential

s. 22(1) Personal and Confidential
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Attn Management:


I just wanted to drop you a quick note of appreciation that my wife Sheena and I have for Deveonshire properties.  We were very excited to move into The Beach Towers when we decided to move from Edmonton (from another Devonshire property).  We were pleasantly surprised with the upgrade our suite received before moving in.  You can really tell that there have been dramatic improvements to the property in the last year we have lived here.  As a tenant I can assure you it goes a long way!  The paint, new carpets, updated suite with new fixtures and floors and the upcoming FOB system (just to name a view) is very appreciated by us (and our other tenant friends).  Please continue what you are doing!  As a young professional I am very excited to see what the proposed new properties will look like!  Put me on the list!!  This is the best place in Vancouver!


Sincerely,


Grant and Sheena Sanderson


1808 Laurier House
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Attn Management: 
 
I just wanted to drop you a quick note of appreciation that my 
wife Sheena and I have for Deveonshire properties.  We were very 
excited to move into The Beach Towers when we decided to 
move from Edmonton (from another Devonshire property).  We 
were pleasantly surprised with the upgrade our suite received 
before moving in.  You can really tell that there have been 
dramatic improvements to the property in the last year we have 
lived here.  As a tenant I can assure you it goes a long way!  The 
paint, new carpets, updated suite with new fixtures and floors and 
the upcoming FOB system (just to name a view) is very 
appreciated by us (and our other tenant friends).  Please continue 
what you are doing!  As a young professional I am very excited to 
see what the proposed new properties will look like!  Put me on 
the list!!  This is the best place in Vancouver! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Grant and Sheena Sanderson 
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